Transfer Credit

Syracuse University grants transfer credit for courses successfully completed at
other accredited institutions or through means described in the "Academic
Rules" section under "Records" (section 7.2 -- Credit from Other Institutions) of
the Syracuse University Bulletin: Undergraduate Course Catalog.

In general, transfer credit is allowed for courses worth three or more credits where you earned a "C" (2.0)
or higher and for which there is a comparable course offered at Syracuse University. Transfer credit is
evaluated after you are admitted, and generally, notification of approved credit is sent within two weeks.
You do not have to commit to enrolling until you have received your credit evaluation.

For additional information for transfer students, please visit the FAQ page for transfer students.

Transfer Admissions FAQ

About 10 to 15 percent of our undergraduates entering SU each year are
transfer students. We welcome about 300 transfer students in the fall and 100 in
the spring. As a potential transfer student, we realize that you will have
additional questions compared to those of traditional first-year students. We
address many of these common questions below.

What defines a transfer student?

Syracuse University considers you a transfer student if you earned a high school diploma/GED, enrolled
in a degree program at another college or university, and completed at least 12 credit hours. If you have
taken college classes without enrolling in a degree program, or will have less than 12 credits when you
plan to enroll at Syracuse University, you should apply as a first-year student. If you're unsure of your
status, we recommend that you contact us at transfertosu@syr.edu

Do you accept credits from my college?

SU grants credit for courses you successfully completed at other accredited institutions. Transfer credit
policies vary, depending on the SU college to which you apply. Contact us via e-mail for questions
related to your individual circumstances.

What is the maximum number of transfer credits SU will accept?

SU will accept up to 66 credits from a two-year college and 90 credits from a four-year institution.

How many credits and what GPA do | need to be admitted?

Applicants to SU are very different from one another, presenting a variety of academic and
extracurricular activities. Your admission to Syracuse University is based on many factors, not only your
GPA. Students can apply as transfers regardless of the number of college credits they have already
completed.
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Do | need to submit high school information and standardized test scores?

Transfer students are evaluated primarily on the basis of their college-level work. If you have completed
fewer than 30 credits of college-level academic coursework, you must also submit an official copy of your
high school transcript along with the results of your SAT or ACT examinations.

When should | apply?

Transfer students applying for the fall semester are encouraged to submit their completed application by
January 1.

Transfer students applying for the spring semester are encouraged to submit their completed
application by November 15.

Applications received after these dates will be considered on a space-available basis.

Are there merit scholarships available for transfer students?

Transfer students who are U.S. citizens or permanent residents are eligible for merit scholarships.
Syracuse University offers merit scholarships up to $6000 for transfer students. Students are
automatically considered for these scholarships when their application is reviewed by the Admissions
Selection Committee. Merit-based scholarships are available to all qualified applicants and members
of Phi Theta Kappa.

Does Syracuse provide housing for transfer students?

Yes. Housing is available but not guaranteed for transfer students who submit their application in a timely
manner. Transfer students also have the opportunity to live together in one of our residence halls as part
of the Interest Housing Program, an option of the Learning Communities at Syracuse University.

Can | reapply to Syracuse University?

Yes. If you applied to SU within the past year, we will have your application on file. Please e-mail us a
request to reactivate your application, including information about what you have done since your original
application, to which college/program you wish to apply, and for which semester you wish to apply. You
will also need to submit your recent college transcript, if applicable.

Can | earn a second bachelor's degree?

On a case-by-case basis students may be able to earn a second bachelor's degree. Please contact the
Office of Admissions at orange @syr.edu for more information.
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